ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

23.11.22
Dear Parent/ Carers,

We are very eager to add to our wonderful PTA group who last year worked hard to
support the school by raising funds.

All funds raised go toward enriching opportunities for our pupils and families.

If you would like to join our PTA or be involved in any fundraising for school in any
way please come along to our meeting on 01.12.22 at 2.30pm.

Thank you for your continued support,
Yours sincerely

(Jornes

Mrs Jones
Parent Support Advisor
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